
February 11, 2020 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly support HB 2601 and any legislation that limits the authority of any governing body to 
require injection of anything into any person.  Laws that require anyone to inject a substance 
into their body that may have a harmful effect are in violation of personal freedoms and have 
no part in a democratic society.  True health care is not about endangering people, it is about 
empowering people to make BETTER choices.   
 
As a doctor, I have seen first-hand the damage of injecting foreign substances into humans, 
particularly infants and young children, and even more with the increase in the number of 
injections.  In 27 years of practice, I have not seen our country improve as a nation in their 
health.  This speaks volumes.  A very simple search of health trends in the past 25 years should 
show a decline in disease and chronic illness and infections, and improved health of citizens if 
all that the government is recommending is effective.  Instead, we are, as a country, losing 
ground.   
 
It is time to stop forcing things on our citizens that are not proven to work, may do harm, and 
do not require the companies to be responsible for any harm done by the injections.  It does 
not make sense, does not serve your constituents, and is not ethical.  
 
Maria Rapp, DC 
Salina, KS 
 


